SEVEN OAKS SCHOOL DIVISION

830 Powers Street
Winnipeg, MB. R2V 4E7
SEVEN OAKS 204-586-8061

SCHOOL DIVISION
community begins here

November 4t 2020

Dear Parents / Guardians:

On Monday, November 2" 2020 our Chief Provincial Public Health Officer, Dr. Brent
Roussin advised:

“That anyone who is symptomatic (for COVID-19) or has a household
member who is symptomatic, the entire household needs to self-isolate.
The symptomatic individual needs to stay in their own room and, if
possible, use their own bathroom and not use common areas. Exemptions
are in place for asymptomatic household members if they are a health-
care worker or first responder.”

For information on self-isolation, visit:
www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/updates/resources.html#collapse?.

Please take this advice to heart if someone in your family is symptomatic. Help keep us
all safe.

We will continue to keep our schools open, keep them safe and keep kids learning. We
are thankful for the creativity, care and determination of our staff as they continue to
serve our students. We thank you for you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
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Brian P. O'Leary
Superintendent
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